
PUBLIC NOTICE

HYDRANT FLUSHING NOVEMBER 9-10, 2021
The City of Leeton will be conducting water hydrant flushing on Tuesday, November 9 and
Wednesday, November 10. This will occur in all areas of the City of Leeton. During this time,
residents may experience periods of temporarily cloudy or discolored water. The water will
remain safe to consume. To resolve discolored water, run an external hydrant or cold water in a
bathtub for several minutes. If discolored water remains longer than 3-4 hours and after running
water in the home, please contact city hall.

Flushing hydrants is necessary to prevent sediment buildup and maintain our water system. The
City of Leeton regularly monitors the quality of our water supply to ensure safe, clean water is
provided to all water customers.

For questions or for more information, contact City Hall at 660-653-4622.


